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Duff on Hospitality Law

Seattle's Initiative 124 Is Here to Stay —
Do You Know What Claims Your

Insurance Policy Will Cover?

By Greg Duff on 6.26.17 | Posted in Employment Law, Hotels

Initiative 124 (aka 1-124), the ballot measure approved by voters in November 2016 that
establishes several new purported "safety and health" standards for hotel employees in the city
of Seattle, opens the door for unprecedented exposures for Seattle's hotel operators. Since its
enactment last December, Initiative 124 has given rise to several questions about how, if at all,
insurance policies might respond to allegations under the new law.

Our friends at Parker, Smith & Feek recently published a helpful article specifically tailored for
Seattle hoteliers, offering a summary of potential allegations that could crop up and shedding
some light on what claims insurance policies may or may not cover.

Read the full article titled Initiative 124: What It Means For Seattle Hotels. Special thanks to
Patrick McHugh and the Parker, Smith & Feek team for this timely and insightful contribution to
our blog.
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